
From: Pete, Aaron 
Sent: 12/4/2013 3:08:17 PM 
To: Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: RE: yet another meeting request 

Hi Laura, looks like the General might be out of town that day. What about the next day, 
Thursday? 

Thank you, 

Aaron K. Pete 

SED Administration 

415-703-2179 

From: Doll, Laura [mailto:LRDD@pge.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, December 04, 2013 12:22 PM 
To: Pete, Aaron 
Subject: yet another meeting request 

Aaron 

General Hagan told Brian Cherry that he would like to meet with PG&E's new Director of 
Safety Culture, Meri Issel. He indicated that he might like to meet with her at her office. 

I'm wondering if that might be possible sometime next Wednesday, December 11? 

Thanks 

Laura 

SB GT&S 0260104 

mailto:LRDD@pge.com


Laura Doll 

Director, Regulatory Relations 

lrdd@pge.com 

office: 415.973.8663 

mobile: 415.828.3739 

PG&E is committed to protecting pur customers' privacy. . 
To learn more, please visit http://www.pge.com/about/compaiiv/pnvacv/customer/ 
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